
 
 

Science Department 

March 2015 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Trip to The Forbidden Corner 

I am writing to you as your child has expressed an interest in a trip I am running for members of our 

KS3 Science Club to the Forbidden Corner, near Middleham, on Saturday 18th June 2016. The 

Forbidden Corner is a large garden full of peculiar, fun and interesting attractions. Following their 

visit there will be a Science Club project based on designing and building a prototype of a new 

attraction for the garden.  

We have places for 12 students in the school minibus. The minibus would leave from Ripon 

Grammar School at 11am and aim to return to school at approximately 5pm in the afternoon.  Pupils 

would need dropping off in the morning and picking up from school on their return. If pupils are able 

to make their own way there and back to the attraction then please indicate this on the form below. 

In order to cover the cost of admission and travel, we are asking you to provide a contribution of 

£11.50. The preferred method of payment is Parent Pay, however a cheque made payable to Ripon 

Grammar School or cash can be handed into Mrs Grime in room 16 during break time. We ask that 

payment is made by Friday April 15th. If you are unable to make this contribution, please feel free to 

speak to me either in person or over the telephone. 

I would ask that you complete the attached consent and medical forms and return it to myself no 

later than Thursday 24th March. 

If you have any questions regarding this trip then please do not hesitate to contact me at school. My 

email address is hargreavesc@ripongrammar.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Hargreaves (Teacher of Chemistry) 

Name of pupil: ………………………………………………………………………….. Form:………………………… 

I give/do not give my permission for my child to come to the Forbidden Corner on Saturday 18th 

June 2016. 

My child would/would not need transport to and from the attraction, leaving from school. 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………. 


